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The Premier’s Sporting Challenge included 25 leaders 
from Years 9 & 10, whose  roles were to plan and design 
the sessions (warm up, drills, modified games and cool 
down ) and 50 students were selected from Year 7 and 8 
to take part in the program this year.  It was the first 
time students from Year 7 were included as part of the    
program. They participated in five different sports 
throughout the day and it was exciting to see leadership 
skills developing in our students  
 
Students from Anson Street were included in the day 
and had  a wonderful time. Our kids learnt so much 
about modifying various activities to suit the needs of all 
students. 
Anson Street teachers were full of praise for our               
students. They were impressed by our students’                    
organisation as well as their patience and support for 
the Anson Street students. 

Last weekend Orange High School participated in the Orange District Relay for Life event. The event was a huge success with a 
record number of 101 participants registered as part of team OHS. Mr Schenkel pledged to shave his head if we reached the 
ambitious total of $5000. Not only did the SRC raise the required $5000, they well and truly passed it, raising a grand total of 
$6000!  
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Incredible, inspiring, rousing and remarkable are a few of the adjectives that describe 
the high level of dedication and tenacity displayed by students and staff across the 
school throughout the first term of 2017. Collectively, we have enjoyed, and             
celebrated, amazing high levels of success both within and beyond the school. Just a few 
of the highlights include James Cashen’s selection as the Orange Young Person of the 
Year, the incredible sporting success, including 5 records being broken in the Swimming 
carnival by Kaitlin Hinrichsen and Lauren Kerwick’s first place in the State Triathlon. In 
terms of academics, our wins at the Regional Round of the Science and Engineering 
Challenge, and our 3rd and 6th placings in the ‘2017 Lit Quiz’ are well worthy of                 
celebration. In terms of community and cultural priorities, the raising of more than 
$6000 for the Cancer Council was a highlight. Most of all though, we are a school that 
proudly enrols and educates students from all ability levels and walks of life. For me 
personally, most impressive are all our students, who no matter how hard the learning 
is or how high our expectations are, strive every day to do their best and to be the 
best person they can be. Orange High School is the amazing place it is due to the          
collective energies of students and staff across the school. We appreciate and value the 
gifts and talents of each and every young person in our care. Thank you to everyone for 
making Orange High School the contemporary and inclusive place that it is. Thank you 
also to parents and the wider community for your support throughout Term 1. We have 
set the stage for an unbelievable year of student growth and achievement. I look            
forward to what we will collectively and individually achieve throughout Term 2, and 
the rest of the year, with excitement and enthusiasm. Have a safe and happy holiday.  
 
Earlier this week, 25 students from years 9 and 10 
planned, designed and led a wide range of physical activity 
sessions including warm up drills, modified games and 
cool down procedures for students from Anson Street 
Special School. Feedback from the teaching team at Anson 
Street said that their kids had experienced ‘the best time’ 
and that they could not praise our students enough, not 
only for the way they ran the sessions but how inclusive, 
patient and supportive they were to all students.  
 
 
This week our Cattle Team are in Sydney competing at the 
Royal  Easter Show. We wish them all the best as the seek 
to capitalise on their recent success in Canberra and other 
shows. Best of luck also to Maaike Riphagen who will be 
competing in the Show Jumping events on the 19th April at 
the Royal Easter Show. Like a number of our students,            
Miaake is highly talented in dealing with livestock and we 
look forward to hearing of her success.  
 
 
Orange High School will once again be commemorating with the Orange Community on 
ANZAC Day on the 25 April, the last day of the holidays. We would like to invite all             
students that they are welcome and encouraged to be a part of our school team by 
marching in full school winter uniform. We will meet at 10am in Anson Street outside 
the Ex-Services Club under our school banner.  
 
A final reminder that school begins for students on Wednesday 26 April.  
 
David Lloyd 
Principal  



Year 11  
Creating a Personal Totem.                                                          

Students chose a symbol, 
personal to themselves and 

made an  art work  
combining 2D and 3D               

elements 



 

PBL had a busy end of term. Congratulations to Macquarie House., they earned themselves a reward BBQ and raffle prizes, for 

obtaining the most PBL tickets this term. Thank you to Mrs Stevenson who organised the awesome prizes.  

Congratulations to the winners of the PBL Ticket draw, earning a $10 canteen voucher: 

T Shield –  Year 9  C Crouch – Year 7  J Haydon – Year 7  A Yates – Year 8 

D Ryan – Year 8  G Reyer – Year 8  E Driver – Year 8  B Blimka – Year 9 

O Swords – Year 7  M Gibson – Year 7 

 

Congratulations to the ‘Student of the Week’ Winners too. 

Crystal Hart, nominated by Mr Blencowe for earning a Gold Medal in learning ladder.  

Caitlyn Martin, nominated by Mrs Chopping for supporting students during exams. 

 

Finally, we had our end of term PBL draw at our final Term 1 assembly. Congratulations to M Parker, F Fisher and M Ryan who 

all won $20 vouchers to spend in the holidays.  

 

There were many, many PBL Tickets in the draw. Thank you to all students who work hard in class all day every day. Your 

efforts are much appreciated and rewarded. Well done. 

 

Enjoy the holiday and Happy Easter to all.  

Mrs Chopping 

Head Teacher Wellbeing 










